



1. Find and correct the mistakes in the tag questions below.

1. They live in San Francisco, aren't they?

=> They live in San Francisco, don't they?

2. He didn't buy the chairs, doesn't they?

3. Thomas saw a movie, wasn't he?

4. Your sister bought a new house, didn't it?

5. They already started their class, don't they?

6. Your father doesn't drink tea, is he?

7. She is your friend, don't you?

2. Read the following text. Match each of the following pictures with one of the paragraphs from the text. Write the number in the circle.

How to protect the Earth at Home

1 Make your own non-toxic cleaning products. Doing this will reduce the use of plastics because you are reusing plastic containers to hold the cleaning products. The ingredients are also biodegradable which means it is gentler on the environment.

2 Use cloth bags at the grocery store and for all your grocery needs. Store them in the trunk of your car so you always have them on hand. You don't have to limit their use to the grocery store. If you don't have a cloth bag with you when you are shopping, ask yourself if you need a bag at all.

4 Grow an organic garden. Encourage yourself and people around you to grow more fresh product. We can share your harvest with neighbors. If you don't have the space or time to grow a garden, shop locally and support local farmers.

6 Reuse clothing. When possible, look for hand-me-downs (item that has

been passed on from another person) for your children's clothing. We should resale shops and pass clothing items on to friends and family. Consider doing this with toys too. When you buy toys, choose ones that are last. So many of the plastic toys quickly end up in the trash.

3 Come up with the idea of buying modern energy devices. They may cost more at first but in the end you will save money because they use less energy. Replace regular light bulbs with the saving energy items. You pay a little more, but the life of the bulb is significantly longer.

5 Reduce the use of car travel. Consider using public transportation, walking, and bike riding to get to where you want to go. If you must travel by car, shop for a fuel efficient or electric vehicle and keep up-to-date with emissions checks.



1. Why should we replace regular light bulbs with more efficient ones?

2. Why do we need to choose toys which are last?

3. What should we carry with us when we go shopping?

4. Which advice do you consider the most important? Why?

3. Write a short story basing on these pictures below. (50 words)



4. You recently lost something when you were in town with your English friend Alfie. Write an email to Alfie.

In your email:

- say what you have lost
- explain how you think you lost it
- tell Alfie what you want him to do to help.

New Message —  

To

Subject

     SEND